
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

FOLLOW UP ON STATUS OF TREE CUTTING PERMIT_COMMUNITIES PALAWAN,INC
1 message

Krista H. Sumpay <krista_sumpay@camellamanors.com> Tue, Aug 8, 2023 at 3:00 PM
To: "penropalawan@denr.gov.ph" <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph"
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day Sir,

We would like to confirm status of our tree cutting permit application of Communties Palawan Inc located at
Brgy Bancao-Bancao, Puerto Princesa, Palawan.

Thank you and God Bless,
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